MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		7/23/14

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Michael Gordon, EPA Region 3

SUBJECT:	7/23/2014 Meeting with the Delaware Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control Regarding Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


SUMMARY

A conference call was held between EPA and the Delaware Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control on July 23, 2014 to discuss the proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants. The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.


ATTENDEES

Howard Hoffman, Office of General Counsel
Nathan Topham, Office of Air Quality Planning and Standards
Diana Esher, Air Protection Division
Pat Egan, Air Protection Division
Emily Linn, Air Protection Division
Mike Gordon, Air Protection Division
David Risley, Office of Atmospheric Programs
Bill Stevens, Office of Atmospheric Programs
Matt Clouse, Office of Atmospheric Programs
Chris Sherry, Office of Atmospheric Programs
Jim Ketcham-Colwill, Office of Policy Analysis and Review
Juan Santiago, Office of Air Quality Planning and Standards
David Solomon, Office of Air Quality Planning and Standards
Brian Fisher, Office of Atmospheric Programs
Joe Bryson, Office of Atmospheric Programs

Ali Mirzakhalili, DNREC
Ron Amirikian, DNREC
Valerie Gray, DNREC
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